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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know, on the last day of term, Friday 20th December, we have a very special day to end our 125 anniversary year 

celebrations! 

Children are invited to come to school dressed up as if they attended Gordon 125 years ago during the Victorian Era. 

You can be as creative as you would like with this and it doesn't have to be limited to school clothing.  

If you are looking for inspiration, please see the photos below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the day, children will be off time table, learning all about the History of Gordon and what it would have been like to 

attend Gordon when it first opened. 

During some of the day we also have news reporters coming in to film the event. (Only children with the appropriate 

photo permissions will be filmed.) 

After school, as well as our Christmas fayre, the mosaics that the children have been working on all academic year will 

be unveiled by the Mayor and Mayoress on the junior playground. This will be introduced by a performance by the choir. 

At the fayre there will also be a 'History of Gordon' exhibition in the Inclusion Hub in the Infant Building. The Archive 

Centre will be attending and we will be displaying old photos of Gordon, alongside work that the children will have 

completed during the day. We hope that as many of our families as possible attend this event and celebrate our history! 

 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support this year for such a special time in Gordon's history! 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Senior Leadership Team 


